
From: Clear, Mark
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: Erdman Redevelopment
Date: Monday, August 08, 2011 10:37:06 AM

 
From: Lanny Smith [mailto:lsmith3@tds.net] 
Sent: Sunday, August 07, 2011 6:54 PM
To: ALL ALDERS; Mayor
Subject: Erdman Redevelopment
 
Dear Mayor, Alderpersons,
 
We oppose landmark status for the old Erdman shop/office building on University
Avenue.  We support the redevelopment plan proposed for UW Health.  We live
nearby and have attended several of the neighborhood meetings.  The request for
landmark status, filed well after the proposed project was announced, appears
unsupported except as the vehicle for a small group of opponents who desire to stop
it.  To us, the proposed  development appears well planned, desirable and an
economic plus for the area and the city.  It is about as benign a project as we could
imagine and should not have any adverse impacts on the neighborhood.  We request
your support in opposing landmark status for the Erdman Office and in facilitating city
approvals for the proposed redevelopment.  Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lanny & Margaret Smith
5109 Regent Street
Madison 53705
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